
Please support SB772.  Many of my patients rely on insurance to pay for their medical needs and they have been forced to seek 
care that does not meet their needs since I had to go out of network with insurance companies due to their poor reimbursement rate.  
Patients pay for their insurance and they should be allowed to seek care from a licensed provider of their choice.  Please pass this 
bill so insurance companies stop taking advantage of Naturopathic Doctors.


